JAMES STRIAR SCHOOL OF GENERAL JEWISH STUDIES





September 9,1976

500 West 185th Street / New York, N.Y. 10033 / (212) 568-8400

3"02

1976-1977 STUDENT COUNCIL



HARRY WRUBLE

President

LARRY ADATTO Vice President

JEFF BERNSTEIN Sec.-Treas.

Dear Rabbi Lamm: (1/N)

On behalf of the students, faculty and student council of J.S.S.. I extend to you our most hearty congratulations on your appointment to the Office of President of Yeshiva University. I am sure, that under your leadership, Yeshiva will continue to grow in prestige, both scholastically and religiously.

May I take this opportunity to wish you much success in your new position. I look forward to working with you.

Respectfully:

Harry Wruble